
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

5th July 2024 

 

To all Parent/Carers 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As you are aware, we request certain consents via our school operating system and parent app 

Arbor.  Whilst we hold these consents in place, you are able to amend or withdraw any consent at 

any point by contacting the school office.   

 

We have to ensure we regularly check that you are happy for us to keep these consents or if you 

wish to amend them.  We have a duty to check these with you on a yearly basis, therefore, if you 

wish to change or review your consents held on our system please contact us do so.   

 

If you are happy for these to be held with no amendments you do not need to do anything. 

 

The deadline for amending these consents for the next academic year is Monday 9th September 

2024. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via phone, in-app message, email or come to 

the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Coleman 

Assistant Headteacher 


